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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…                  

Why is it important to 

learn about different        

cultures?                     
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Please note that we have revised our Behaviour Management Policy. This is on our school website. 

I feel so very proud of our school family. We have had another brilliant half 

term, with amazing learning happening in every classroom day in, day out. I 

hope everyone has a very well deserved rest during the holiday! Mrs Channing   

Pupils of the week         

Florence  Jackson 

Sofia Mackenzie  

Dylan Long 

James McLuckie 

Alfie McEwan  

Joseph Twomey 

Ella Pearson 

Rosie Gatenby    

Frankie Russell 

Betsy Buckle 

 What has Toby seen this week? 
Toby has seen some amazing Celebrating Cultures work this week! 
He was delighted that families came into school to see our exhibition 

of beautiful work this afternoon, photos of which will be shared on 
Teams pages and our school Twitter account. 

Act of Kindness  
This week,                           

Sebastian Osborne 
and Thomas Collins 
have been chosen to 
receive our award for 
being thoughtful and 

caring friends.                     
Well done, boys,      

we feel 
very proud 

of you! 

Global Council Top Tip 
Remember to turn off the light when you leave a room! 

Operation Encompass                                                                                                 
We are proud to state that our school is part of         

Operation Encompass. This a national police and     
education early intervention safeguarding partnership, 
in place in every police force in England and Wales, 

which supports children and young people who         
experience Domestic Violence and Abuse. It enables 
the police to share information about police attended 
Domestic Abuse incidents which involve any of our 

children prior to the start of the next school day. Mrs 
Channing (our Key Adult and Designated                

Safeguarding Lead) has completed online Operation 
Encompass Key Adult training and will cascade the 

principles of Operation Encompass to all other school 
staff and Governors. Operation Encompass is a great 
way of professionals working together to safeguard 

and support our children.                                                                                                    

Partners in Learning 
We pride ourselves on the relationship we have with parents and carers and the 

way in which we work together to support children’s learning in school and at 
home. Following a parental survey about helping children with learning at 
home, teachers have started to plan curriculum and learning information        

sessions for parents and carers. Some of these sessions will be held face to 
face in school and others will be on our new Teams channel, ‘Home and school 

learning partners’, to which all children’s email accounts will soon be added. 
On Wednesday 22nd February at 5pm, I will be hosting a session for parents 
and carers on this new channel. The session will be all about how we enable 

children to learn more and remember more. I’ll be talking about how the 
memory works and sharing the methods we use in school to help children to 

retrieve what they have learned. It’ll be great to see you there! 

Half Term Heroes 

Evie Nalton 

Robyn Brosman  

Willow Bint 

Will Sibly 

Max Hawking  

Mabel Steel-Brewster 

Hudson Blair 

Nancy Willis 

Tom Speight 

Daniel Lavender  



Monday’s Y6 SATs meeting information is on Y6 children’s class Teams pages! 

48 hour rule  
Please remember that if your child has              
an upset tummy, they must not return 
to school until 48 hours after their last 
bout of sickness or diarrhoea .      
Thank you for your understanding. 

Lateness 
I have noticed that a number of children are arriving 

at school as late as 9.10am on a regular basis.        
As school starts at 8.55am, this means that they are 

missing 15 minutes of learning.                                                                       
Arriving at 9.10am every day 

equates to a child  missing 1 hour 
and 15 minutes of learning every 
week. If this happens throughout 

the year, it equates to 48 hours and 
45 minutes of learning. That’s a lot 

of missed learning! 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 

school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir  

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 

Mrs Channing 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6  

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker and William’s 

Grandad 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 

(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports (not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6  

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

Friday                     

STARTS 9TH MARCH 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Important Dates 
10th Feb Break up for the holiday! 
20th Feb Return to school! 
21st Feb 9.30am Nursery, EYFS and Key Stage 
One Pancake races on the High Green (please 
see the letter on Teams) 
22nd Feb 5pm Online Home and School      
learning session on Teams (see article overleaf) 
24th Feb Green Team (team point winners) may 
wear team colour instead of school uniform 
2nd March World Book Day - children may 
come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character 
2nd March Bags2school collection (see last 
week’s newsletter for details) 
6th and 7th March 3pm Phonics session for 
parents of children in Mrs Barker’s class (in 
classroom) 
13th March School closed for staff training 
17th March Red Nose day! Wear red to school 
for £1. Mr Men books on sale for £1.50 each. 
20th March 3.30pm RAFT Easter Teacher 
Treasure Hunt in the village - buy a clue sheet 
and hunt for the teachers who will be dressed in 
disguises and hiding in shops around the village! 
Please note that children MUST be                   
accompanied by an adult to take part in this fun 
event. 
23rd and 28th March 3.30pm - 6.30pm         
Parents’ Evenings in the lower school hall (the 
booking system is now live on MCAS) 
31st March Break up for the holiday! 
17th April School closed for staff training 
18th April Children return to school! 
19th April Y6 East Barnby parents’ meeting in 
school - details to follow 
1st May Bank holiday - school closed 
8th May Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King 
Charles III - school closed 
9th - 12th May Y6 SATs 
15th- 26th May Y6 swimming lessons 
18th May 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 production  

Please see our website for more dates! 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                                           
This week’s award goes to                      

Charlie Ancell and                         
Sophia Easton.                                   
Well done, folks! 

As this year’s red noses are not suitable for     
under 7s, we’ll be selling Mr Men books for 

£1.50 instead! 

                   Cricket Success! 
Congratulations to Harry Fox and Frankie 
Russell for being selected to play for the 

Cleveland County Cricket team.              
This is a great achievement. Well done, boys! 


